Workshop Fake news
Workshop was realized at 3.12.2020. with the students 7. and 8. grades. The students worked in groups. Each groups received several different articles. Some were true and some were false. The groups had the task of recognizing false articles from true articles. After that, we are discussed. Students was delighted. They said:
Milenko: I want to make a facebook page and write a fake news. 
Tijana: It is not okey to write fake news, because someone can belive it. 
Nikoline: Fake news serves to get votes. That is not right.
Marko: It is easy to recognize fake news. It is enough to check who published it and whether it was published somewhere else.

